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MIRAIT Holdings Corporation (head office: Koto-ku, Tokyo; President: Toshiki Nakayama; 

“MIRAIT Holdings”) was selected as a “Noteworthy DX Company for 2022” by the Ministry of 

Economy, Trade and Industry, Tokyo Stock Exchange and Information-technology Promotion 

Agency. 

 

The Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry, Tokyo Stock Exchange and Information-

technology Promotion Agency jointly select companies from among companies listed on the 

Tokyo Stock Exchange for showing accomplishments by creating internal systems for 

promoting digital transformation (DX) leading to the enhancement of corporate vale and using 

excellent digital technologies as “DX Stocks.” Furthermore, from among companies not 

selected as DX Stocks, companies implementing notable initiatives are selected as 

Noteworthy DX Companies. 

 

MIRAIT Holdings conducts environmental, social and ICT solutions businesses based on 

the know-how it has accumulated in the communications construction business. In addition, 

the Company is also conducting new businesses through entry into green power generation 

and the promotion of various forms of DX, promoting the transform of its business structure 

to a full value model. Such initiatives were noted, resulting in selection as a Noteworthy DX 

Company. 

 

MIRAIT Holdings will start anew as MIRAIT ONE Corporation from July 1, 2022 through the 

merger with its consolidated subsidiaries MIRAIT Corporation, and MIRAIT Technologies 

Corporation. The MIRAIT ONE Group Vision 2030 was formulated as a new business vision 

aimed at 2030 under the banner of five changes as a new growth strategy. One of these is 

“management based on data insights,” and the Company will continue to engage in DX based on 

data utilization with the aim of enhancing corporate value. 
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